
 

Happy 

We had a very sporty week 
here at Burnt Oak! On 
Wednesday, we celebrated 
National Fitness Day by spin-

ning the exercise wheel and taking part in a 
variety of fun activities — each for 30 sec-
onds at a time. After working up a sweat, 
we headed out for a well-earned break! 
Both our boys’ and girls’ football teams 
played their first competitive matches 
against Holy Trinity and delivered very im-
pressive performances — a fantastic start 
to the season! Then, on Thursday, our Year 
5 & 6 cross country team raced to victory at 
the TPA competition held at Southborough 
Primary School. 
Their win was 
clear and well-
deserved — an 
amazing achieve-
ment! 

 

REWARD ASSEMBLY  

Congratulations to the follow-

ing children who were celebrated in today’s 

assembly:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weds 1st Oct—Y6 Live Lesson (in School) 

Thurs 2nd Oct—Census Day—Special Nourish 

Lunch 

Fri 3rd Oct—Y5/Y3 Workshops in school 

Tues 7th Dec—African Drumming workshop 

(in school—all years) 

Mon 13th Oct— Y4 Ancient Egyptian Work-

shop 

Learning 

Just to prove that learning — even 
times tables — can be fun, we cele-
brated Times Tables Rockstars Re-
launch Day in style today! 

The children looked fantastic in their rockstar and pop 

star outfits, bringing real energy and excitement to the 

day. They took part in a range of fun times tables and maths activities, showing off 

their number skills with enthusiasm and confidence. We even 

ended the day with a times table singalong! 

All pupils have been given a Times Tables Rockstars username 
and password. Please encourage 
your child to log in at home to prac-
tise their times tables regularly — every little bit helps 
build speed and confidence! They can also have fun per-
sonalising their Rockstar avatar, making learning even 
more enjoyable. 

Message from Miss Snow 

Congratulations to our newly appointed student leaders: Luca (Head 
Boy), Stanley (Deputy Head Boy), Ella (Head Girl), and Ayla (Deputy 
Head Girl). We’re proud of their achievement and look forward to 
their leadership this year. Well done to Ava, Thomas, Annie, and 
Timur, who have been awarded a Golden Tie for demonstrating ex-

cellent leadership and confident communication skills. Save the Date: Our first 
PTS Disco will take place on Monday 13th October, 6:15–7:30pm. Come dressed 
in your best Halloween costume for a spooky night of fun! 

3B 1. Niyah 

2.Isla 

3T 1.Charli 

2. Thomas 

4T 1. Elissa 

2. Maddie 

4Y 1.Taha 

2.Tilly 

5B 1.Hayden  

2. Evie 

5S 1.Louie 

2. Arya 

6D 1.Callum  

2. Nieve 

6T 1.Hunter 

2. Panit 

Sport Freddie (Y3) 

Verity (Y5) 

Attendance  5B 

Kindness Daniel H (Y3) 

Safe 

This half term, we’re continuing to focus 

on Stranger Danger. Children are learning 

how to recognise unsafe situations and 

what to do if approached by someone 

they don’t know. At home, please talk to 

your child about trusted adults, practise 

simple “what if?” scenarios, and remind 

them it’s okay to say no if something 

doesn’t feel right. While not all strangers 

are dangerous, it’s important to stay cau-

tious and safe. 

Attendance 

Congratulations to 5 Beetho-
ven our Attendance Award 

winners this week 
with 98.2% attendance. The 
star trophy and extra play are 
on it’s way to you!  
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